Class of 1992

Dear Sophomore Class,

| have enjoyed serving as Sophomore Class
President for the 1989- 90 school year. It has
been an experience that | will never forget. | had
never served as president, so | felt that the job
was going to be too hard. However, as time
passed, | began to enjoy it more and more.

The most important project of the Sophomore
Class was the Spring Dance held April 20. As
preparations for the event began, | knew that it
was going to be worthwhile. If the Freshmen and
Sophomore Classes had not used team work, the
Dance would not have been what it was. "'Secret
Gardens,’” the theme of the Spring Dance, turned

out to be one of the most important things in my
life. The colors and pastels complemented the
backdrops from which the pictures were taken.
Serving with me were Jeb Huckabee, vice-
president; Theresa Barron, treasurer; Beth
McDaniel, secretary and Andy Wilson and Zenida
Middleton, members-at-large. As the year pro-
gressed, we developed a close bond that will
continue throughout high school and into our
adult lives.
| would like to thank the students who elected
me to this position. | will never forget it.
— Michael Verner

Sophomore Class officers take a break from their duties
to get a breath of fresh air in the student parking lot.

Michael Verner, Sophomore Class President, cautiously
steps down the grandstand in the student parking lot.
The class officers gathered in the parking lot to discuss
plans.
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